From: Eileen Willmott
Sent: 22 January 2021 22:35
To: Planning
Subject: DPCAAC a tree comments

Dear Planners and tree officers,

Planning list 616

2021/0067/T. 51 Twisden Road

No objection to the felling of this tree.

T suggest that it is replaced by a slow growing native tree.

(I see that Jonathan Byatt suggests the timber from any possible tree felling is
recycled. Locally we have ‘Wood that Works’ based at Highgate Newtown Community
Centre (HNCC)).

Thank you,
Stay safe and take care,
Eileen Willmott



